

Dear Dames and Knights of the Sovereign Order of St. John of Jerusalem, Knights Hospitaller,

On behalf of the Members of the Dagmar Commandery I am pleased to extend our invitation to visit us in Denmark and help us launch our new Commandery. We would be honored by your attendance and grateful for your assistance as we stage our Inaugural Investiture.

COVID-19 has presented challenges for us all and we appreciate that many of you that were planning to come in 2020 may still not be able to travel to Denmark. Denmark is now deemed a "safe to travel to country" however we advise you to consult the Danish Government website regarding any travel restriction/regulations specific to your departure country. Arrangements have been made that will allow you to cancel hotel bookings and venue/tour bookings with 48 hour notice and NO PENALTY if they are COVID related.

If you are coming early or staying later let us know and we will provide touring options for your consideration. We have an interesting program planned which we hope will provide an opportunity for the sharing of experience and knowledge, as well as an opportunity to get to know each other better.

To make registration and payment easy please go to https://sosjdenmark.dk/register and enter the password: "investiture". You can do everything online using our secured platform.

As of today, we have 15 approved aspirants that we are very proud of. They are so committed to the mission of our Sovereign Order, and many have been waiting almost 2 years to be invested. Everyone is very excited, and we cannot wait to see you in Copenhagen.

We look forward to extending the hand of friendship and Danish hospitality to all of you.

See you in September.

Yours in St. John,

Commander Jens A. Vexo, KCSJ, MMSJ.